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Olean Municipal Building Closed 

City Playgrounds Closed 

March 27 2020—Olean—In the continuing effort to reduce the spread the COVID-19 and to protect our 

staff, the City of Olean will close public access to the Olean Municipal Building starting on Monday, 

March 30, 2020.  All City business will be conducted by appointment only. 

Residents are asked to please use the white drop box on the Lincoln Square side of the building to make 

payments.  All payments can be made online or by calling the City Clerk’s office with a credit 

card or ACH bank draft.  Receipts, if desired, can be mailed.  Please call the City Clerk’s office at 

716 376-5604 for information regarding Marriage Licenses and Death Certificates. 

In addition, in order to encourage social distancing, ALL playgrounds are closed until further notice.  The 

parks will remain open but the City asks residents to refrain from using playground equipment. 
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